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   September Report  

Dates to Remember 

 

Every Wednesday is a 2:20 or 2:30 
dismissal 

Every Wednesday at 11:15 there will 
be a zoom check in with my two 
transitional students. I can’t wait to 
meet you!! 

 

 

 

Happy 
Birthday! 

To…  
Tera!!! 
 
 

Reminders 
• The weather is getting colder! 

Please make sure your child has 
a jacket for chilly days. We go 
outside and play rain or shine! 

• Please make sure the girls wear 
shorts under their tunics so they 
can play freely.  

• If your child is sick, PLEASE 
make sure they stay home. We 
don’t want to spread any germs 
to other children (and teachers!) 
 

 

Our first full week in Kindergarten was a great success! The boys and girls have done a great job of 
adjusting to our daily routine. We continue to review classroom rules and procedures as well as 
center rules and proper indoor voice level. We are also getting used to proper mask wearing, hand 
washing and being aware of social distancing. With the air quality being so poor, outside play has 
been difficult, but we have had lots of fun playing with our new toys in centres and learning about 
each other’s interests! 

 

A Look at This Coming Month… 
In Social Studies we will be learning “All About Me and My Feelings”. We will discuss how we 

are unique and special in our very own way. In Phonics, we will learn to identify the sounds and 
print the letters A, B, C and D in both upper and lower cases. In science we are learning about 

our changing seasons. Art will be all about Fall colours and leaves. We are also learning how to 
draw people with arms and legs and how to colour without scribbling. This is sometimes a 

difficult skill since some students need to strengthen their fine motor muscles in their fingers for 
pencil and crayon control. Soon we will venture into learning about scissors and how to use them 

safely and accurately.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at charris@spev.ca.  
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